
SPANISH FORK CITY
2023 NOTICE OF MUNICIPAL PRIMARY ELECTION

EARLY VOTING

The Spanish Fork City Municipal Primary Election will be held on
September 5, 2023. Information relating to the election, including
polling places, polling places hours, ballot drop box locations, and
qualification of voters may be obtained from the following sources:
www.utahcounty.vote; vote.utah.gov; 100 East Center Street, Suite 3100,
Provo, Utah 84646; or by contacting the Elections Office at 801.851.8128.
The election will be primarily conducted by mail.

In office Early Voting will be held from August 28 to September 1,
2023. It will be conducted in the Elections Office in the Utah County
Administration building located at 100 E. Center St. Suite 3100, Provo UT
84606, during normal business hours (8am to 5pm).

If changes are made to locations you can find the updates on the
Spanish Fork Website at this link:
https://www.spanishfork.org/government/elections/index.php

Dated the 7th day of August, 2023,
Tara Silver, City Recorder/Election Officer
tsilver@spanishfork.org, 801.804.4530
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